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June 15, 2018 

 

Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the June 20 Council meeting: 

 

LIBRARY BOARD 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the School District Representative term vacated by 

Don Hietpas: 

 

GREG HARTJES  

No term limit 

 

A native of Little Chute, Greg Hartjes has worked for the Appleton Area School District for 

the past 26 years. Greg spent 12 years teaching mathematics and coaching basketball at West 

High School before moving into administration. He spent one year as an assistant principal 

and then 12 years as principal at West. Greg transitioned into the Chief Financial Officer 

position for the District in July of 2017. He holds a Bachelor’s degree in Mathematics from 

UW-Stevens Point, a Master’s degree in Mathematics from UW-Oshkosh and a Master’s 

degree in Educational Leadership from Marian University. Greg and his wife Karen have 

three children; Maddy, Eli and Owen. 

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 

 
 


